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Christopher Cooney

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2015 10:56 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: A message from a voter 

Please place the following e-mail in docket correspondence consumers and their representatives in Docket No. 
150001-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 

From: Christopher Morot-Gaudry [mailto:chrisalmg@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2015 2:19 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: A message from a voter  
 
Hello, I am very disappointed in your recent decision in siding with FPL. Not only will your decision increase 
rates for Floridians, it will also endanger our beautiful states natural resources. I am APPALLED at your 
decision in support of fracking. Rather than impose solar energy to this legal monopoly, you're giving them the 
green light to destroy our aquifers. Perhaps in the future, if the state isn't underwater, we will rename our state 
the Smog State instead of The Sunshine State.  
-Chris  
, a concerned voter 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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